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NSWCIS FOOTBALL CHAMPIONSHIPS
Well done to Michael R and Aleksandar G for their performances at the NSW Combined
Independent Schools (NSWCIS) Championships last week.

Michael and Aleksandar have both been selected in the NSWCIS Football Teams. They will
compete at the NSW All Schools Championships on the 25th and 26th of June.

Congratulations!

Mr Michael Fox
Senior School Sports Coordinator
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